IHSAA Review Committee
Monday, May 2, 2016
Indianapolis, Indiana

Present
Hearing Officer Patti McCormack, Victor Bush, Deborah Watson, Rae Woolpy, Dave Worland.

A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Hunter Mefford, a student attending Madison Consolidated High
School, who had been declared to have limited eligibility under Rule 19-6.2 through March 1, 2017. A hearing was
requested in order to appeal the ruling and obtain full eligibility. Following the hearing the student’s family and legal
counsel for the IHSAA submitted findings of fact. Having analyzed all of the available data, the IHSAA Review Committee
voted to uphold the decision of the Commissioner.



